
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Published on August 26, 2020 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

CITY OF KINGSVILLE (KLEBERG COUNTY) 

TEXAS COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM 

 

The City of Kingsville is giving notice of the City’s intent to submit Texas Community Development Block 

Grant Program grant applications for a Main Street grant request of $500,000 for the installation of ADA 

compliant sidewalks and lighting activity; road construction/renovation to include curb and gutter and related 

drainage; demolition and clearance activity The target area is along Kleberg Avenue between 4th and 5th Street. 

The application is available for review at City Hall located at 400 West King Avenue, Kingsville, Texas from 

8.00a.m to 5.00p.m. Para mas informacion en espanol, comuniquese con Stephannie Resendez al 361-595-8055 

 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Thank you 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Uche Echeozo 

Director of Planning 

and Development Services 

 

 

Planning and Development Services 

410 W King 

Kingsville, TX 78363 

PH: 361-595-8093 


